
Chair and Members 

Planning and Environment Committee 

 

 

RE: Demolition of 321Central/581 Waterloo (Nov. 18 agenda) 

 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames 

 

My wife and I, resident in Woodfield for 43 years, support the Woodfield Community 

Association stand not in favour of the demolition of the above two properties. We do accept the 

creation of a development as long as it fits the existing footprint of the property (the former 

Supertest station site).  

Both buildings provide harmony to the view of the properties in that area. 321 Central reflects 

similar buildings opposite to the north across Central Avenue and the buildings at the corner of 

Central and Waterloo. It also provides a step down and setback which softens the look of the 

imposing large apartment building on its west side.  

 

David and Ann Lindsay 

510 Princess Avenue 

London, ON 

N6B 2B8 

 


